
 

Maths 

Our Maths lessons will start with some work 

on decimals (adding and subtracting then 

multiplying and dividing by integers). We will 

know how to find the area and perimeter of 

different shapes. Year 6 will explore volume 

before we all move on to statistics. In this 

unit, we will complete, read and interpret 

information in tables and graphs. 

 

 

Scorpions 

Curriculum 

Term 4 

PSHE 

This term our PSHE topic is ‘Dreams and 

Goals’. Children will identify their own 

learning strengths and goals, considering the 

learning steps needed to reach these. They 

will identify problems in the world that 

concern them and work with others to help 

make the world a better place. We will think 

about what we admire about ourselves and 

others in our class. 

English 

We will begin by finishing our non-chronological 

reports about Polar animals before moving on to 

recount writing based on ‘Island’ by Jason Chin. 

In our guided reading lessons, we will explore a 

non-fiction text about the Amazon to give us 

background knowledge for reading ‘The 

Explorer’ by Katherine Rundell. We will develop 

our skills of vocabulary understanding, 

inference, prediction, retrieval, summarising 

and make connections between stories.  

 

Science 

‘Animals including Humans’ is our topic 

this term. We will explore different 

gestation periods and recognise the 

development of human babies and 

children. We will identify and describe 

the changes as humans develop to old 

age. 

Geography 

We continue our topic ‘Frozen Kingdoms’ 

this term. We will explore different 

natural resources; find out about the 

Indigenous people of the Arctic; 

recognise the impact of tourism in the 

Antarctic; and research into the life of 

Shackleton and the Titanic. 

Art 

We will continue to explore the artistic 

technique of printing this term. Children will 

identify different printmaking techniques 

used by Inuit artists and experiment 

further with different techniques, 

evaluating as they go. 

 

Computing 

In our computing lessons, we will be learning to 

touch-type. We will learn typing letters in 

rows, typing keys on the home row and start 

thinking about typing with punctuation. 

 

PE 

In PE this term, we will continue 

developing our basketball skills when 

playing as part of a team. We will also be 

developing our knowledge and skills whilst 

playing tennis.  
 Music 

In our music lessons, we will learn new 

musical skills/concepts and revisit them over 

time with increasing depth and confidence.  

 

French 

We will continue to develop our vocabulary in 

French and make grammatical connections 

between French and English. 

RE 

Our RE this term will focus on the question: 

Why is there suffering? We will draw 

connections between stories from scripture; 

understand different perspectives on 

suffering; and recognise how people respond 

to suffering. 


